

Meeting Notes: TAC March 1, 2010

TAC met today to discuss the attached agenda items. Discussion focused on details regarding communications that would need to be pushed out to area fire chiefs and police chiefs. We are on the agenda for the next police chief meeting to give a project update and discuss project implications to include:

Police unit re- numbering- There are multiple agencies with conflicting unit numbering. This will be an issue when everyone is on the same CAD- unit ID's will need to be unique.

GEO- File build- Matt gave an update on project status- included that Motorola now has all source data for the Geofile Build. Chiefs will need to give thought to putting "beat" info into the system as we are building the response areas.

Police and Procedure planning must happen now as we consider call flow for incoming and outgoing calls- will need representatives to work through these issues from operations and from responders

The group decided to use a workgroup assignment to deal with these and other questions that arise as we move through this process. These workgroups will receive specific assignments for review from TAC who will report back to the board.

Each member will come back with assignment recommendations to the next meeting which will be scheduled in approximately 1 month.